CONDITIONAL LETTER OF AUTHORITY TO OPERATE

6/4/2020

This letter is your authority to continue to operate at 30300 SW Laurel Road under the privileges of
your Recreational Producer license (License ID 1013432D099) beyond the current expiration date of
6/23/2020. Any security waivers or security plans approved with your license continue to apply to
this authority. We have given you this authority so you can continue to operate your business until
we make a final decision about your renewal application.

This authority does not obligate the Commission to renew your license. The Commission will make a
decision on your application after completion of the investigation and may either grant or refuse your
license.

This authority is effective on 6/24/2020 and will stay in effect until the Commission takes final action
on your renewal application.

You submitted the application fee and license renewal fee at the time you submitted your renewal
application. Please be advised the $250 application fee is non-refundable. The license renewal fee
becomes non-refundable if you exercise any privileges of the license on or after 6/24/2020.

We would also like to advise you that any changes you may have requested with your renewal
application have not been approved at this time. This would include alterations to your premises,
changes to your tier size or adding/dropping individuals from your business. Until you receive an
official approval letter from the Commission these changes should not take place.

If you have made or are requesting to make changes that have not yet been approved by OLCC,
please submit that request separate from your renewal application. Our change request forms can
be found on OLCC's Recreational Marijuana website, Forms & Publications, under the section titled
"Notification/Change Forms."

You must display this letter at the above premises.

Sincerely,
Oregon Liguor Control Commission



